
 

 

DATES 

 

June 
14th Bags2the future 
collection at 9am 
16th New Reception 
stay and play    
17th Empty 
Classrooms day 
22nd Open Afternoon 
from 2pm 
28th Hall for Cornwall 
Performance 
29th Porthpean Trip 
Y3/4 begins 
 

July  
4th Y5/6 Porthpean 
trip begins 
6th Full Governing 
Board meeting 5pm. 
18th Y2 Roseland trip 
begins  
22nd Last day of term. 

                              
                             10th June 2016                                                                                                                                   

STAR LEARNERS 
This week’s Star Learners are Noah, River Par-whole class, Morwenna, Alex, 
Courtney, Nathan, Lilly and Max. Thank you for your commitment and 
determination to be successful learners. 
 

SPORTS DAY 
Thank you to everyone who supported Sports Day yesterday. It was a pleasure 
to see the children engaging with the wide range of sports activities during the 
morning and the excitement of the races in the afternoon. Well done to 
everyone who tried their best! 
 

DISCOTHON  
This is a final request for any remaining sponsor money to be returned to 
school on Monday please. 
 

CLASS ARRANGEMENTS FOR NEXT YEAR  
In September the teaching arrangements will be: 
Year 6: Mr Martin, Year 5: Mr Jones, Year 4: Mr Cooper, Year 3: Mrs Jolliff 
(current River Truro), Year 3: Mrs Horner (current River Camel), Year 2: Mrs 
Carter, Year 1: Miss Gay (current River Tiddy), Year 1: Mrs Parekh (current 
River Par), Reception: Mrs Bunt, Nursery: Miss Endean. The observant ones 
amongst you will have noticed that Mr Dawes does not have a class next year. 
He will still be working at Pondhu on an exciting one year project – more details 
to follow. 
 

MAKATON SESSION FOR PARENTS 
Mrs Parekh will be running a session for parents and carers who would be 
interested in learning some of the Makaton signs. Please come along to school 

at 2.30 on 1st July and enjoy some fun and learning.  
 

BAGS 2THE FUTURE 
Just a reminder that if you have any clothing, paired shoes, hats, belts, handbags, ties or soft toys that you 
no longer need please put them in a Bag 2 the Future (or any other suitable bag) and bring it to school in 
time for the collection day on Tuesday 14th June. 
 

CAMP PAYMENTS 
A reminder that camp payments should be made in full as soon 
as possible now please.  
 

PUPIL PREMIUM BUDGETS 
Please ensure any remaining orders for pupil premium budgets 
are made by 30th June 2016. Please contact Mrs Dingle if you 
have any questions or queries.   

 

                                                                               
         ATTENDANCE 
         Well done to River Cober, Year 4, who   
         achieved the highest attendance last half  

                                                                                          term with 97.4%.                                

Hungry                                       Thirsty                                                     Mrs D Tregellas           


